From: Paul Crown

To: Appeals
Subject: Development Permit Application: 23D 190
Date: December 6, 2023 9:45:22 PM

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Re: Landowners: Peter T. Niemans and Troy Niemans Appeal Hearing Scheduled for
Tuesday, December 12th at 3pm.

We are Paul and Serena Crown and reside at
which is located to the North West of Titan Water Systems, Inc. owned by Troi Niemans.

b

Our email address 1 . Our contact number is

We are new homeowners in Foothills County, and have been extremely satisfied with Mr.
Niemans and Titan Water Systems in helping us to upgrade and make improvements to our
acreage's water system. We are confident that our community will be able to contact Mr.
Niemans for years to come with any questions, concerns and guidance to protect our precious
water resource and its usage, knowing that it is the key to a successful ecosystem, and an
essential part of our home and acreage. We are firm believers that small business makes a
community stronger, and with the fantastic workmanship and professionalism we were
provided, we fully support the continued operations and expansion of this business within
our community.

Unfortunately, we are not able to attend the hearing directly. Please accept this email in
support of Titan Water Systems' application for development.

You may contact us if you would like to discuss this matter further.

Y ours sincerely,
Paul and Serena Crown

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email has originated from outside of the Foothills County organization. Do not
click on any links or open any attachments unless you recognize the senders Name and Email address.





